
With All Due Respect To the Committee Chair and Members of the Committee:

Based on the content of this bill and the fact that these young individuals can't yet function as adults requiring parental approval and 
permission for most all activities they undertake as juveniles today it is clear that providing them the awesome responsibility to vote 
in any capacity is wrong.

As a Navy Veteran, a father and a grandfather of future 16 and 17 year olds I urge a "NO" vote.  Come on, let these kids be kids and 
grow up.  Being able to vote starts by law at 18 years of age.

With All Due Respect;

Alan John


